
Southern Caliornia Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET V: @7 

IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92718 
HAROLD B. RAY TELEPHONE 

SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT February 25, 1993 .1.se8.4oo 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-361 
Notice of Violation 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 2 

Reference: Letter from Mr. S. A. Richards (USNRC) to 
Harold B. Ray (SCE), dated January 26, 1993 

The referenced letter forwarded a Notice of Violation (NOV) 
resulting from the NRC inspection conducted from December 1, 1992 
through January 8, 1993, at the San Onofre Nuclear Generating 
Station, Units 1, 2, and 3. This inspection was documented in 
NRC Inspection Report Nos. 50-206/92-34, 50-361/92-34, and 50
362/92-34.  

The letter transmitting the NOV indicated that a Southern 
California Edison (SCE) response was required which provides 
specific actions we have taken and any additional actions planned 
to prevent recurrences. The purpose of this letter is to 
document our discussion with Region V personnel (H. Wong, C.  
Caldwell, and D. Solorio) that an SCE response to the NOV is no 
longer required since the information has already been discussed 
in the inspection report.  

If you have any questions, please call me.  

Sincerely, 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 & 3 
C. W. Caldwell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre 0 Units 1, 2, & 3


